
Wednesday,
February 6, 2013

MeLAnOMA

Patient Day

The Melanoma Research Foundation, 
the UNC Division of Surgical Oncology and the 

UNC Department of Dermatology present a full day 
of melanoma education dedicated to melanoma 

patients and the people who support them.

Presented at  
The William and Ida Friday Center for Continuing Education 

Chapel Hill, North Carolina

For more information or to register (required for  
this free symposium), visit us at www.melanoma.org  

or call (800) 673-1290.



Schedule of events

REGISTRATION BEGINS AT 12:30 PM
(Program begins at 1:00 PM)

David Ollila, MD UNC and MRF Welcome 
and Introduction

Anne Cust, PhD, MPH Banning Indoor Tanning in 
Australia: Why and How

Nancy Thomas, MD, PhD Age Spots or Melanoma: 
How Do We Know?

Puneet Jolly, MD Sun Protective Clothing 
In Melanoma Prevention

Carrie Lee, MD, MPH Research Directions 
in Advanced Melanoma

Fran Collichio, MD Melanoma: 
A Patient’s Journey from A to Z

Tiina Jahkola, MD, PhD European Perspective on 
Melanoma Treatment

Rachel Aufforth, MD Completion Lymphadenectomy:  
Who? What? When? Why?

Courtney and Cpt. Kirk Henry Melanoma: 
One Family’s Perspective

David Ollila, MD Closing Remarks

SYMPOSIUM ENDS AT 4:30 PM

Patient Day
MeLAnOMA



Wednesday, February 6, 2013 
from 12:30 – 4:30 pm

Location: �The William and Ida  
Friday Center for  
Continuing Education  
Chapel Hill, North Carolina

To register for this free symposium, visit 
www.melanoma.org or call (800) 673-1290.

Pre-registration is required by February 1, 2013.

The Melanoma Research Foundation (MRF) is the 
largest independent, national organization devoted 
to melanoma in the United States. Committed to 
the support of medical research in finding effective 
treatments and eventually a cure for melanoma, the 
MRF also educates patients and physicians about 
prevention, diagnosis and the treatment of melanoma. 
The MRF is an active advocate for the melanoma 
community, helping to raise awareness of this disease 
and the need for a cure. The MRF’s website is the 
premier source for melanoma information seekers.  
For more information, please call (800) 673-1290  
or email info@melanoma.org.

Save the Date!
February 7, 2013

The Eighth Annual UNC  
Conference on Melanoma:
A Multidisciplinary Perspective

For Healthcare Providers

Please visit www.gahec.org for additional information.


